
 

The St Andrews-Loches Alliance  

Christmas 2023   

 

Dear Members 

First of all, a date for your new 2024 diary: 

 

New Year Drinks Party 

Friday 12th January 6.30-8.00 

The St Rule Club 

£10 

 

We hope you will join us to welcome in 2024.  Ticket price includes a glass of wine or soft 
drink and  delicious canapés 

Please email me if you are able to attend.   

Payment details: Sort code: 83-26-28    A/c 00246214 

Name: The St Andrews Loches Alliance.  Please enter your name in the reference space. 

 

It’s that time of year again when we look back on what we have achieved during the year and 
begin to look forward to the New Year.  2023 was one of the busiest years ever for the St Andrews-
Loches Alliance and here is a reminder of some of the things we did: 



                                                                                     

                                                 Display in the Tourist Office of winning entries in the Primary Schools’ compe��on. 

 

                     

          Film evening                                                                                  Tennis tournament – the winners and the organisers 
      

                    

Dinner with our guests in the New Club.                        St Andrews West, Loches Drive with Pat Headon and the Mayor of Loches     

 

 



            

                  Pu�ng with les Lochois on the Himalayas                      Fish and Chips with Loches visitors 

 

                                         

                                                 

                    Preparing crêpes for Craigtoun French Day                Loches Christmas tree in Holy Trinity 

 

 

                                 Golfers in Loches 



 

        

           Quiz Night.  The winning team with their prizes 

 

Although I don’t have a photograph, we cannot forget our significant funding towards making the 
Madras exchange with the Collѐge Georges Besse in Loches possible. 

Our membership has grown and many members have participated in our events; a busy year 
indeed.  Our 2024 programme is currently being planned and we are hoping to make a return trip 
to Loches in 2025.  

Meanwhile, as we look forward to seeing you on the 12th January,  may the Committee and I take 
this opportunity to wish you all …..              

      Joyeux Noël 

et 

Bonnes fêtes de fin d’année 

 

Joyce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Andrews-LochesTrust (The St Andrews–Loches Alliance) is a charity registered in Scotland.  SCO 27567 


